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12th March 2021 
 
 
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We have had a great first week back together in school. It is much noisier but in a really good way! I am sure that the 
children and staff are looking forward to a good rest over the weekend as we seem to have hit the ground running 
again. All of your children have done you proud in the way they have come back to school and shown their positive 
attitudes to learning and kindness to others on many occasions this week.  
 

We are very keen to receive your feedback each year to help us to focus our efforts on school improvement. We 
would ask that you spend a few minutes completing our survey using the link below. Most of you will be familiar 
with the questions but we have tried to include the lockdown periods as part of this survey. There is also space for 
comments which we appreciate takes more time but they are really helpful. I will share the responses with the 
whole school community once we have collated the responses.  The survey will close on Friday 19th March.  Thank 
you in advance and I hope you have a good weekend.  
 

 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfiaEJsLf_0DfaDliQzAOz4q6yERvtkt6FzM72RadusS6aySA/viewform?usp
=sf_link  
 

Best wishes, 
  

 
 

Theresa Thornton 
Headteacher 
www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk 

Phone:  01480 466919 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfiaEJsLf_0DfaDliQzAOz4q6yERvtkt6FzM72RadusS6aySA/viewform?usp=sf_link
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Wheatfields Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 
people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 


